
Waverly PTA Voting Meeting - 11/16/21

Attendance:
● Rachel Edoho-Eket

● Sheri Haddoway

● Jaqueline Casserly

● Jilly Ruppe

● Deepshikha Antes

● Ayanna Baker

● Cheryl Santoni

● Allie Brannan

● Teresa Pickett

● Kelly Van Horn

Rachel Edoho-Eket
● Trunk or Treat was excellent, want to make it a yearly tradition
● Maybe next year we could do a food truck
● Congratulations on the students for a great first quarter
● Parents need to sign up for their parent/teacher conferences - deadline is this Thursday.

If you have any questions please contact, if you miss it you’ll have to call the school
● First tip, review report card before meeting
● Write down any questions in priority order
● Will see samples of work and hear about needs and strengths
● Email if you have any questions, but important you stay on time.
● Have a great Thanksgiving Break - School Closed Wednesday - Friday
● After that it’s full steam ahead until winter break.

Cheryl Santoni
● Ms. Edoho-Eket said it all, she said it all
● Grateful for family.

Shari Haddiway
● Conferences are coming up and they look forward to talking parents
● Thank you for Trunk or Treat

Deepshikha Antes
● Bill for redistricting is actively being updated
● There was a public hearing yesterday around the 10 acres around Turf Valley, not much

for new school.



Kristin Jarrell
● 40,7999.48
● Savings is 20,107.14.
● PayPal comes from members
● Taxes, we’re working for next fiscal year. Being filed electronically

○ We do not use a 1099 as we are a non-profit.
○ We have an alumni father who helps us - Very gracious!

● Teacher reimbursement letters are about to go out.
○ PTA offers reimbursement for teachers up to a certain amount from January to

the end of the year
○ Ms. Rupee - Thank you Money

● We’ve had a few members join, but not too many.
○ Mid January - do a push to have more members join.

● Thank you for active teachers  help with events

Jill Ruppe
● Second Cycle of Backpack Buddy

○ We just did 4th and 5th grade, filled up a neighbors card with four more bags so
that was awesome

○ Next is 2nd and 3rd and think we’ll have more
○ In December is Kindergarden and 1st Grade and then we’ll cycle through again

(December 7)
○ Showed messages in video announcements and posters around the school to

get the word out to students

Kristin Jarrel
● First Spirit Day is November 23rd - Pajama Day
● December 22 is Ugly Sweater
● January 7 is Decade Day
● December 1-4 is Double Good Popcorn Day
● Second Annual is Virtual Gingerbread Structure is December 6-20

○ Last year we put photos on Social Media and then winner got the most likes
○ We still have the slide show up so you can see last year’s gingerbread houses

● Last competition for Truck or Treat is Fan Favorite and winner is Car #15 which was jail.
We’ll announce on Friday and trophy will be given out. Thankful for Teresa Pickett who
spearheaded event

Teresa Pickett
● Trunk or Treat was successful
● Yearbook CD just happened
● Kelly Van Horn said she can take them in school. Jill Ruppe said she could as well.
● Suggestion/Question:

○ Can Parent Volunteers Take Pictures at Recess?



○ One approved parent could if we let the playground monitor know first.

Kristin Jarrell
● Popcorn Sells are online only
● An email will let families know how to set this up
● A display case will showcase what students can win/get for their school for selling

popcorn
● Mass communication through video, Facebook, etc
● Goal is to raise $10,000. We can reach this if every family can sell one bag
● The big benefit is that you get half of what you sell, 24 women sold $19,590. The total

was $31,620.
● Bundles of $59-80 and cheapest bags range from $9-11.
● Top Prize is Principal for Day
● Second Prize is Assistant Principal for the Day
● Drawing for every child who participates in some ways, winning a lunch bunch
● If our school reaches the goal, what is a whole school award?
● Our goal will help as we’ve we have money, but also have money going out.

Jaqueline Casserly

● We had 1900 of sales and made 400. Orders should ship after Thanksgiving.
● Plan for Distribution

○ Can we do it at school?
○ If not we can drop off.
○ We think we can do spirit wear in school, will discuss at meetings tomorrow.

Kelly Van Horn
● She doesn’t see the checks, have we gotten them?
● They weren’t well attended at the time she was there, but
● Romas was $20 maybe?
● Jill Ruppe suggestion - Has stickers you could give to the kids on the same day, use

posters, work it out in circle time.

Next Meeting is January 18th from 7-8 O’Clock
Bookfair and Teacher Appreciation is coming up.
Some event or Dance January, February, March Timeline.
Will there be a Holiday Market? No we won’t as the feedback was that it was difficult for a
committee of two.


